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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:    June 5, 2012 

 
TITLE: Addendum to Approval of Out of State Travel (Updated: 6.5.12) 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

BACKGROUND:    

 

 

STAFF 
 
Bob Hehli, Shari Lossou-Lossavi, Lupita Valenzuela, Flor Lopez, and Diane Martinez from Nash 
Elementary School request permission to attend the Advancement Via Individual Determination 
(AVID) Summer Institute in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, July 29 – August 2, 2012.  Approximate cost 
of the travel is $10,728 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.   

 
Cris Cisco and Julie Valenzuela from Canyon del Oro High School request permission to attend the 
International Baccalaureate Training in Montezuma, New Mexico, July 2-6, 2012.  Approximate cost 
of the travel is $3,848 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.   

 
Jill Menaugh from Amphitheater High School requests permission to attend the Link Crew Basic 
Training in Temecula, California, June 17-20, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,945 and will 
be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.   

 
Travel was previously approved at the May 22, 2012 Board meeting for Danielle Jennings from 
Canyon del Oro High School to attend the International Baccalaureate Training in Montezuma, New 
Mexico, June 25-29, 2012.  The dates have changed and are now June 18-22, 2012.   
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Patrick Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                    Date:   June 5, 2012 
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                                                                                   Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


